
      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

Dear Friends and Family at FBC Fremont, 

     I really appreciated Dr. Steve’s letter that shared some of the  
amazing things God is doing within your church family and for global outreach.  
That must have been very exciting to dedicate the new construction on Feb. 20! 

     Thank you so much for your continued prayer, financial support, and encour-
agement.  You are a tremendous blessing to me.  I thoroughly enjoyed reading 
so many names that signed my Christmas card.  Thank you!  I am so grateful for 
all of you! 

Serving in Bangladesh, Glenda Akershoek 

Dear Friends at First Baptist Church, 
     Thank you so much for the money to go out to eat.  We have a Mexican res-
taurant in our town that makes delicious food.  We enjoyed several meals there.  
We pray that God will continue to bless each of you and use you for His glory in 
the year ahead. 

In Christ’s Love, Dan & Jean French 

MORNING WORSHIP 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: Amazing Grace My Chains  

     Are Gone 

  Blessed Assurance 

  All to Jesus I Surrender 

  All I Have is Christ 

Children Dismissed to Jr. Church 

Message: Correction, Election, and End Times,  

 Oh My!  2 Thessalonians 2  

Watch here and Facebook for future events. 
TUESDAY:  MOPS Steering Meeting, 9:00 a.m. 

WEDNESDAY: Open Gym, 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

  AWANA, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

     96 kids last week 

  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer Meeting, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY: CBS, 10:30 a.m. - noon 

  Men’s Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 

NEXT SUNDAY:  Fellowship Lunch (see below) 

   TODAY is the last day to pick up a baby bottle to fill  

   for Insight Pregnancy Services.  All bottles should be  

   returned by next Sunday, February 19.  You can also  

   give online at InsightPregnancy.com.  Click on Baby  

   Bottle Drive, Give, and select Fremont First Baptist. 

TODAY is the last day to confirm your information  

for the upcoming directory at the table in the foyer.  

Indicate any necessary changes or if it all looks  

correct, please initial next to your name.  Please submit all updated 

family photos to the office this week as well. 

HOME PLATE 2023    Saturday, June 10 

Detroit Tigers vs. Arizona Diamondbacks 

If you’d like to attend the Home Plate program followed by a Detroit  
Tigers game, please sign up at the Welcome Center by Sunday,  

February 26.  Tickets are $40 each.  The program begins at 9:30 a.m.   
The game is at 1:10 p.m.  See Pete Slovinski with any questions. 

  Yes, I would like to contribute $13 per Lily.   # of Lilies  ______ 

 In Honor of:  _____________________________________________________ 

  In Memory of:  ___________________________________________________   

FBC Annual  Easter  L i ly Displa y  

You can honor or remember a “Loved One ’  with a plant  on  
Easter Sunday.  Please f i l l  out  the form be low,  inc lude  

payment ,  and put  in an of fer ing box by next  Sunday,  Feb.  19 .   
The l i l y is  YOURS to take af ter the Easter Sunday Service.  

CHURCH MINISTRIES CONFERENCE    March 10 - 11, 2023 

We appreciate our volunteers at FBC!  This conference is a fun  

opportunity to equip and encourage each of you.  It offers various  

workshops to choose from.  Check out the booklet at the Welcome  

Center or go to churchministriesconference.com.  It is held at Calvary 

Baptist Church in Grand Rapids. FBC will cover the cost for you to  

attend. Please sign up at the Welcome Center before February 26. 

The Family Life Sunday School class began a new study today  

on The Power of Knowing God by Kay Arthur.  Join us for this  

eye-opening study that will help you gain a true understanding of God’s 

character and His ways.  This series is being taught by Pete Slovisnki, and 

the class meets in the basement of the Educational Building. 

Two new FBC accounts have been opened for you to  
contribute to.  One is for a new piano for the sanctuary,  
and the other is for the Guatemala missions team.  You  
can give on-line at our website (fbcfremont.com) or  
designate it on an envelope. 

Fellowship Lunch NEXT SUNDAY
after the Worship Service 

Soup, Sandwiches, and Dessert 
Please bring 2 of the 3 to share. 

http://churchministriesconference.com/


CLARISSA BARTON passed away on Tuesday, February 7.  FBC was 

Clarissa's sending church as she served with Baptist Mid-Missions for  

50 years.  A memorial service will be held at 2:00 p.m. Friday, February 17, 

2023, at Matthysse Kuiper DeGraaf Funeral Home, 4145 Chicago Dr. SW, 

Grandville.   

BARB CRABB had carpal tunnel surgery last week, which went well.  The 

Crabbs appreciate the prayers of their church family. 

ROSE GRISWOLD is at The Medical Care Facility in the Sunflower Wing for 

a time of rehab to help build her strength back up.  

GUATEMALA TEAM as they prepare for their trip this summer. 

ENRIQUE REYES is dealing with dizziness, nausea and severe  

stomach pain.  This seems to be a recurrence of an issue he had about a 

year ago.  Enrique has not been able to work since Jan. 24.  He had a CT 

and last Thursday he had an upper GI to help determine what is going on.  

Also pray for peace for Enrique and Emily.  

JAMESTON VERA is home and doing better. 

STEVE WALKER is now receiving Hospice care at home.  Visitors  

are welcome, but please call first.  

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING HEALTH NEEDS: 

ANGELA (Pat Perry’s daughter)  DIANA BEEBE 

JIM & CAROLYN BROWN JIM BROWN (Jackie’s husband)  

JEANNIE (Dan Tellkamp's Mom) TONY & KAY JOHNSON  

KRISTYN VANDERWALL JIM WITTER (Dr. Witter’s Dad)  

SHAY ZENK (Gwen’s daughter) 

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  
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Sherwood Breuker: Fountain View 

Shirley Eppink: Fountain View 

Linda Guikema: Fountain View 

Marion Hines: Home 

Gladys Lauritzen:  Green Acres 

Mary Jane Mack: Regency 

Ruth Wingelaar: Fountain View 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown (on Sabbatical) 

Tim Crabb 
 

FBC DEACONS 
David Crabb 
Jacob Ekkel 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting 

Jarred Hibma  
Steve Passage 

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

2-3 Year Old Class 

TODAY:  Julie & Anna Norris 

NEXT WEEK:  Mary Rottier & Yolis Ashbaugh 

Nursery Schedule 

Greeter Schedule 

TODAY: SS - Barb Gearhart & Wendy Witter 

 AM - Kristin Eckert & Jocie Churchley 

NEXT WEEK: SS - Geraldine Dykman & Cindy Geeting 

 AM - Ryan & Hannah Carson 

TODAY:  Trystan & Reide Posobiec 

NEXT WEEK:  Alger & Sandy Anderson 

Pray For Our Military 

Families of the Week:  

 Dru Nestle - Groton, CT (Marek) 

 Zac Norris - Mississippi 

 Lucas Smith - Kentucky (Grasley) 

 Dave Stitt - Guards   

Month of January 2023 

     Amount Budgeted  Amount Given 

General Fund:   $ 37,502.00 $37,908.00 
   


